
Mr . Don E. Crabtree 

R o b e r t S. B e g o I e 
722 NORTH PINE STREET 

ANAHEIM, CALIFORNIA 

c/o Idaho State University Museum 
Pocatello, Idaho 83201 

Dear Mr . Crabtree, 

April 25, 1975 

Last week George Miller took me to task for neglecting 
to send you c opies of several articles I had written . With 
this in mind I hope that it is not too presumptuous of me to 
enclose two Pacific Coast Archaeological Society Quarterlies 
rather than just reprint s . You will note an old acquaintance 
of yours, ' Davey', has the lead article in both. I'm at the 
endl 

George told me that Morlin Childers had been to see you 
about the flaking of ' ridge- backed ' tools . I about flipped 
when I first saw these tools as I had seen nothing like them 
before . Later , I did --- in the Museum of Man in Paris, but 
they were catal~gued as coming from the Victoria Cave area 
in South Africa, no less. I wr ote Merlin that I was sorry 
that I couldn ' t find any a little closer ! 

George also stated he hoped that you would come out to 
look over our area . We would certainly welcome you, but a 
word of caution -- George is the only one who thrives on the 
desert suniiner heat . 

~diall 

L)UJ 
Roberts. 

P.s . Over the years I have certainly enjoyed your various 
articles . Now, if I could only absorb and retain it all! 


